
NOTICE

Dated Guwahati, the 14/12/2016

This is for information of all Nationalised Banks that the next date of receipt of
request/Quotations for parking Assam Tea Employees Provident Fund Organization fund will
be 20th December 2016. Banks must mention their IFS Code and Parking A/C No. along with
E-mail id in the quotation. Please ensure that the Quotations/receipt for parking reaches the
Head Office, Assam Tea Employees Provident Fund Organization by 1:00 p.m.

Memo No.PF/Esstt.-I/ 8672, Dated Guwahati, the 14/12/2016

Sd/- S. Das
Secretary-Cum-P.F. Commissioner

A.T.E.P.F.O.


